
 
Wednesday 29th January 2025 

 
Year 4 Educational Visit to Ruislip Woods on Monday 10th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are excited to share that the Year 4 team have organised an educational visit to Ruislip Woods. The objectives of our 
educational visit are:  

-​ To understand what a living thing is 
-​ To observe the habitats of organisms 
-​ To consider how to classify living things 

 
You will find all the details of the educational visit below. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Year 4 Team 
 

Educational Visit Details 

Date Monday 10th February 2025 
Destination Ruislip Woods 

Departure time 9:00 am 
Return time 3:25 pm 

Consent Please give your consent on Arbor by Monday 10th February 2025 
Method of transport TfL Bus 

Clothing Full School Uniform 
For footwear, please ensure children come wearing wellies or shoes that you don't mind getting 
muddy as we will be walking through the woods. 

Lunch Your child will be provided with a School Packed Lunch if you have ordered a meal option for HT3 

& HT4 for them. 

Parent helpers We would like some parents and carers to support us on this educational visit. To register your 
interest, please complete the online form located here. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfamY5m-MrWRoPljl05TJf90pO0R6eOOFf5lWzmuQNZzxyuaA/viewform

